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16th February 2024 

 
SIAMS Inspection Report 

 
Dear families, 
 
I am very pleased to be able to share with you the final report from our recent SIAMS inspection. It is a 
heart-warming read and truly celebrates everything that makes Capenhurst the caring and family-focussed 
school that it is. 
 
There are so many positive comments that it is difficult to pick out individual ones to put in this letter, so I 
have chosen to select the opening sentence from the main body of the report as I feel it says everything. 
 

‘Capenhurst is a small school with a generous heart’ 
 
I hope you enjoy reading the report as much I did and I thank you for your part in making Capenhurst a 
special place to be a part of. 
 
Wishing you all a restful and enjoyable half-term break. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs Claire Green 
Headteacher 
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